
 

 

 

 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON 

PUBLIC HEARING   

2018-2019 Village Budget 

April 2, 2018 

 

A Public Hearing regarding the 2018-2019 Village Budget was held Monday, April 2, 2018 at  

7:00 pm at the Village Office, 17 South Main Street, in the Village of Cohocton. 

 

Present were: Mayor: Janice Sahrle. Trustees: Wendell Freelove, Sandra Azzi and Jan Kastberg.   

 

Also present were: Village Clerk-Treasurer Katherine Wise and Nate Martin 

 

Mayor Sahrle opened the public hearing regarding the 2018-2019 Budget and wage scale at 7:00 pm. 

 

Trustee Freelove presented proposals to the Board for the resurfacing of the Village Barn floor.   

 

Being no further questions from those present and having received no correspondence relative to the 

hearing, a motion to close the hearing was made by Trustee Freelove, seconded by Trustee Azzi.   

The public hearing was closed at 7:05 pm. 

 

 

 

Katherine M. Wise      Prepared April 3, 2018 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 


